
 

Praise and Prayer Calendar 

Pray for……   

… Our pastors and ministerial as they lead and care for 

the spiritual health of our church 

…. YFC leaders as they work with many troubled youth in 
the school and community 

…. Mitchell & Janeen Michie  pray for health and strength 

as they continue to minister in Papau New Guinea 

… Don & Carol Pickle - Pray for Pastor Samuel as he 
looks for others to assist him in the Cuba ministry. Praise 
and thank the Lord for bringing together ASSIST Canada 

and Calvary Road Ministries and the extra help that 
provides for the Cuba ministry through Werner and Carol 

Peters. 

… Sunny & Sumaira Hermas and their family who are 
seeking refugee status in Canada with the help of some 
local AGC churches. Pray for their safety and the 

expedition of the necessary documents. 

… Those who are sick or grieving. Pray for their families, 
that they may find peace, comfort and acceptance. 

                       

Offering Schedule for Sept/Oct 

Sept. 29 – Local Fund 

Oct. 6 – Local Fund 

Oct. 13 – 1/3 Gospel for Asia, 1/3 ASSIST Canada, 

                     1/3 Wycliffe Bible Translators 

Oct.20 – Local Fund 

Oct.27 – Local Fund 

 

 

 

September 22, 2019 

 

Welcome and Announcements  

Praise & Worship – Youth Worship Team 

Offering – Local Fund 

Ministry update – Devin Hildebrand 

Offertory  - Local Fund    

 Sharing and Prayer 

Message – Pastor Myron 

               Mail Call Part 2: “Dear Ephesus…”                                                                                                                          

Closing Song 

Benediction 

 
LEAD PASTOR- MYRON FRIESEN –  204-871-4796 

ASSOCIATE PASTOR- MATT BEUTLER –  204-996-7724 
CONTACT INFO :  PH. 204-685-2092 / WESTEND@MTS.NET 

 

BULLETIN CONTACT  - BULLETIN2GO@GMAIL.COM 

TEXT –  204-870-2803 

 

 

Today - Youth BBQ fundraiser lunch  after 
church. Everyone is welcome. 
 
 

mailto:westend@mts.net
mailto:bulletin2go@gmail.com


 

This Week 
 

Prayer Meeting - Wednesday @ 7:30 p.m. @ the church. 
 
Youth Group – every Friday evening at 7:30 p.m. 

  
Ladies Bible Study – Friday mornings @ 9:45 a.m. We 
will be studying the book “Planted” by Gretche Saddles 

and Kara Holmes. If you would like a book or have any 
questions talk to Roxie. 

 
Brandon MCC Relief Sale – Saturday, Sept.28, 9 a.m. – 
3 p.m. @ Keystone Centre (Manitoba Room). 

 
Thanksgiving supper – Sept.29 @ the Austin Hall @ 6 
p.m. Please see signup sheets in the foyer. 

 
Soup & Dessert Lunch – prepared by the Health 

Auxiliary, Sept.29, 11:30-1:30 @ the Macgregor Multiplex. 
 
Upcoming 

 
Men’s Morning prayer meeting will be starting the first 

Wednesday of every month. We will meet at the church at 
6:00 a.m. 
 

September is collection month for Cuba – Through 
Assist Canada, ministry teams are taken to Cuba on 8 
occasions through the winter, where they meet with and 

encourage churches and church leaders. We would like to 
aid them in blessing the Cuban people with some gifts of 

the following items: toothpaste, tooth brushes, bars of 
soap and handmade dish/wash cloths. There is a 
collection box in the foyer. Contact EdnaT. with any 

questions. 
 

 
 
 

Shoebox Ministry – Now is a good time to start thinking 
about packing shoeboxes for Operation Christmas Child. 

This year the shoe boxes collected in Canada will bless 
children in West Coast Africa and Central America where 
the need and opportunity to share the love of Jesus is 

great. (Canada will not be sending shoe boxes to Ukraine 
this year) Please help yourself to the boxes available in the 
foyer. If you would prefer to give money and have someone 

fill a shoe box for you, please talk to Verna Doerksen. 
 

Service Opportunity – Are you searching for an 
opportunity to be involved in the church? We are looking 
for people willing to use their talents in music ministry, 

sound booth or running the computer on Sunday 
morning. Westend also has a music ministry opportunity 
on Sunday morning before church at the local care home 

once a month. Feel free to volunteer only once or twice a 
year or commit to more often. Please talk to the music 

committee if you are interested in serving at the church in 
this way. 
 

Parents of children 2-5. The Christian Ed committee 
would like to hear from you about the children’s church 

program. You will find a letter in your mailbox today with 
questions for you to fill out. Please fill the out and give 
back to Steven, Roxie, or Claudette. 

 
Young Adult -Bible study will be continuing this fall and 
winter. Talk to Pastor Matt for details. 

 
Baptism Classes will be offered again this fall. For more 

information please talk to Pastor Myron or Pastor Matt. 
 
Christmas is right around the corner! Are you 

interested in being part of a Christmas hand bell/ chime 
ensemble and/ or participating in a Christmas choir? Call 

or text (204)892- 0206 or talk to Victoria in person!  
 
Women of Integrity Conference – Oct.5, 2019, Speaker 

Karen Ehman. See Bulletin Board for details 



 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 


